
                

 

   

                                       Congratulate the victory of Lula da Silva 

We are happy to congratulate Luiz Inacio Lula da Silva for getting re-elected as Brazil’s president. This victory 
is significant for the region as the attempts by the US imperialist octopus to extend its tentacles throughout the 
world and especially in the South American region are being thwarted by the progressive people. And this is a 
decisive defeat for the right wing, racist and undemocratic political project imposed in Latin America’s biggest 
country. 

We wish that this victory will be a precursor for more achievements for left-wing politics in the region and will 
continue the trend of wins by left-wing candidates in Latin America over the past 18 months, most prominently 
in Chile, Colombia and Peru. The victories of the people in these Latin American countries will give further 
inspiration for the progressives in the world to unite, struggle and seek a just world.  

We wish Luiz Inacio Lula da Silva great success and look forward to having closer relations. 
 
Comradely Greetings! 

Department of International Relations, 

People’s Liberation Front-JVP Srilanka. 

31-10-2022. 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 
 


